
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Friday, October 19, 2007 10:27 AM

To: Weinrich, Dan

Subject: updates at Dan Weinrich Minerals

10/20/2007

During the past three days we have added a large number of new specimens to the website. 

  

*  35 new specimens in several updates, most from small cabinet to "museum size". 

  

*  41 new specimens in the "Sale Gallery" - more "Sale" items are coming soon! 

  

*  50 new specimens are now available for auction 

  

Be sure to see us in Munich at stand A5.432! 

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 

  

If you wish to be removed from this list please let us know. 


